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August 15, 2024 

 

 

To: All Subordinate Commanderies within the Jurisdiction of the Philippines 

Subject: 62nd Grand Conclave 

 

 

Sir Knights, 

 

I cordially invite you to attend our 62nd Grand Conclave on October 19, 2024 at the Grand Lodge of the 

Philippines. Registration and morning snacks will be open by 7:00 AM then opening of the Grand 

Commandery will commence at 8:00 AM sharp.  We will target to finish by noon, in time for our 

fraternal banquet. 

 

Attire is dark suit for new members while officers are expected to be in their Type-A uniforms. 

 

Subordinate Commanderies are reminded to bring their Banners to be displayed during the session.   

 

Eminent Commanders are hereby requested to summon your officers to attend this annual event and 

encourage your members to participate as well.  

 

At the backbone of all the preparations are many Sir Knights pitching-in to make this a success.  

Supporting us for the opening will be Cavite Commandery. 

 

Several delegates from the Grand Encampment and other Grand Commanderies will be joining us. 

Let us take this opportunity to show our foreign visitors that we are stronger than ever! 

 

Participate and register now at this link: 

https://forms.gle/8hzrdFAMAYvJ5sLc9 

 

 

Courteously, 

 

 

S.K. Ruel L. Ditan, KCT 

Right Eminent Grand Commander 
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